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Lindsie Rank <lindsie.rank@thefire.org>

Dec. 9, 2019 Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights in Education and
Student Press Law Center

Brandon Wear Grimm <Brandon.Wear@cwu.edu> Wed, Dec 18, 2019 at 2:17 PM
To: Lindsie Rank <lindsie.rank@thefire.org>
Cc: Joseph Bryant <Joseph.Bryant@cwu.edu>

Dear Lindsie,
 
Thank you for your communication regarding recent discussions involving CWU student media. The S&A
Fee Committee is in agreement regarding any concerns of viewpoint-discriminatory and retaliatory actions
taken against any protected speech or expression. The S&A Fee Committee does stand firmly behind the
commitment to uphold all protected speech and expression. As the committee discussed in response to a
public comment on the subject, the particular content of funded programs or services is outside the scope of
authority of the committee. The S&A Fee Committee takes their roles as stewards of student money very
seriously and will continue to remain vigilant in their role as a recommending budgetary body regarding
student services and activities fee allocations.
 
Sincerely,
 
Brandon Wear-Grimm
S&A Committee Chair

Brandon Wear-Grimm
He/Him/His
Student Engagement Team Senior Staff
Office of Student Involvement
400 E. University Way
Ellensburg, WA 98926
SURC 250
509-860-9795
brandon.wear@cwu.edu
cwu.edu/student-involvement/  

From: Lindsie Rank <lindsie.rank@thefire.org>
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 12:49 PM
To: Brandon Wear Grimm <Brandon.Wear@cwu.edu>
Cc: Joseph Bryant <Joseph.Bryant@cwu.edu>; Lacy Lampkins <Lacy.Lampkins@cwu.edu>; Aubrey Heim
<Aubrey.Heim@cwu.edu>
Subject: Dec. 9, 2019 Letter from the Foundation for Individual Rights in Education and Student Press Law
Center
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the university.
Do not click on links, open attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have
questions about this email please forward it to cwuservicedesk@cwu.edu.
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